
 

 

 
 

BY E-MAIL 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1761/23-24                                                        29.02.2024 
 

CIRCULAR (KG2 to Gr. 4) 
Dear Parents, 
 

Sub : Language option for the year 2024-25 
 
Greetings from LPS family ! 

 
The National Education Policy 2020 (Govt. of India) emphasizes the significant 

cognitive advantages of multilingualism for young learners, particularly when they 

are exposed to multiple languages from foundational stage, with a specific focus on 

their mother tongue.  

 

In view of the above, we will be implementing Indian languages 

(Hindi/French/Malayalam/Urdu/Tamil) for students of Indian nationalities, and 

French/Urdu for other nationalities. Kindly choose your ward’s language option 

for the year 2024-25 from the list of languages given. The information to be 

submitted through the link given below by 07.03.2024. 

 

LINK 

 

Thank you very much for your co-operation. 

 

With regards 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/MGmaA2riAjHkHFG59

